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UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D, C. 20555

May 3, 1989

Docket lo., 50-461

Mr. Dale L. Holtzscher

Acting Manager - Licensing and Safety
Clinton Power Station

P.0O. Box 678

Mail Code V920

Clinton, I111nois 61727

Dear Mr. Holtzscher:

SUBJECT: SAFLTY EVALUATION FOR GENERIC LETTER 83-26, ITEM 4,5.2 (REACTOR TRIP
SYSTEM RELIABILITY - ON-LINE TESTING) FOR CLINTON POWER STATION,
UNIT NO. 1 (TAC NO. 63076)

Generic Letter 83-28, Item 4.5.2 required licensees and applicants, with
plants not currently designed to permit on-line testing of the reactor trip
system, to justify not making modifications to permit such testing.

By letter dated Cctober 1, 1984, you subnitted a respunse to Generic

Letter £5-28, Item 4.5.2. In our enclosed safety evaluation, the NRC staff
concludes that your response to Item 4.5.2 is acceptable. Therefore, we
consider Item 4.5.2 to be complete,

Sincerely,

2 o3 TRl

John B. Hickman, Project Manager

Project Lirectorate 1112

Division of Reactor Projects 111,
IV, V, and Special Projects

Enclosure:
As stated

ce w/enclosure:
See next page
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Clinton, 111inois 61727

Dear Mr, Holtzscher:
SUBJECT: SAFETY EVALUATION FOR GENERIC LETTER 83-28, ITEM 4.5.2 (REACTOR TRIP

SYSTEM RELIABILITY - ON-LINE TESTING) FOR CLINTON POWER STATION,
UNIT NO. 1 (TAC NO. 63076)

Generic Letter 83-28, Item 4.5.2 required licensees and applicants, with
plants not currently designed to permit on-line testing of the reactor trip
system, to justify not making modifications to nermit such testing.

By letter dated October 1, 1984, you submitted a response to Generic

Letter 83-28, Item 4.5.2. In our enclosed safety evaluation, the NRC staff
concludes that your response to Item 4,5.2 is acceptable. Therefore, we
consider Item 4.5.2 to be complete.

Sincerely,

John B, Hickman, Project Manager

Project Directorate 117

Division of Reactor Projects II1l,
IV, V, and Special Projects

Enclosure:
As stated

cc w/enclosure:
See next page
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Mr. Dale L. Holtzscher
I111nois Power Company

cc:

Mr., D. P, Hall

Vice President

Clinton Power Station

P. 0. Box 678

Clinton, I11linois, 61727

Mr. R. D. Freeman

Manager-Nuclear Station Engineering Dept.

Clinton Power Station
P. 0. Box 678
Clinton, I1linois 61727

- Sheldon Zabel, Esquire
Schiff, Hardin & Waite
7200 Sears Tower
233 Wacker Drive
Chicago, I11incis 60606

Resident Inspector

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

RR¥3, Box 229 A
Clinton I1Minois 61727

Mr. L. Larson
Project Manager
General Electric Company

175 Curtner Avenue, N/C 395
San Jose, California 95125

Regional Administrator, Region III
799 Roosevelt Road, Bldg. #4
Glen Ellyn, I11linois 60137

Chairman of DeWitt County
¢/0 County Clerk's Office
DeWitt County Courthouse
Clinton, I1linois 61727

Clinton Power Station
Unit 1

I11inois Department
of Nuclear Safety
Division of Engineering
1035 OQuter Park Drive, 5th Floor
Springfield, I1linois 62704

Mr. Donald Schopfer
Project Manager

Sargent & Lundy Engineers
55 East Monroe Street
Chicago, 111inois 60603




